

Dear Students, Parents and Carers

## Exam Results Day 2025

## **Key Information**

GCSE Results Publication: Thursday, August 21, 2025, at 9:30 AM.

## **Collecting Your Results:**

- In Person: Come to the Dining Hall between 9:30 AM and 11:00 AM. Results will be in sealed envelopes and staff will be available at tables arranged alphabetically.
- By Nominated Person: If you can't collect them yourself, a family member (over 18 with photo ID) can collect them on your behalf. You must email exams@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk from your school email address before results day. Your nominated person also needs to bring a dated and signed letter from you naming them.
- By Post: If you prefer to receive your results by post, email
   <u>exams@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk</u> from your school email address before results
   day. Results will be posted on August 21, 2025.
- Important: Exam results cannot be emailed or given over the phone.

## Support on Results Day:

Senior staff will be available on Results Day and the following day to provide guidance. Joanna Rigby-Jones, Data and Examinations Officer, can also be contacted via email at <a href="mailto:exams@stdunstansschool.com">exams@stdunstansschool.com</a> throughout late August for advice.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Rigby-Jones

Data and Examinations Officer

Mr T Armstrong

Assistant Headteacher

